
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                   
Thank you for supporting Mai Family Services! 

 

Dear MaiFS Friend, 

Welcome to 2021! Hope you are staying warm and safe. 
 
We continue to provide Empowerment Classes through STOP Grant provided by the MI 
Dept of Health and Human Services. We are pleased to report that we have received high 
praise from MDHHS for the amazing work being conducted by STOP and MaiFS Staff. Go 
team! 
 
Please see other important updates and announcements in the newsletter below. Keep 
MaiFS in your thoughts! 
 

  

 

 

• Helping Hands! 
• Annual Report 2020! 
• International Women's Day! 

 

 
Helping Hands! 

 
The pandemic has created a dangerous situation for many individuals who have been or are in an 
abusive relationship. Some struggled for a roof over their head, some for basic necessities, and 
some to provide proper equipment to their children for education. 
 
We are happy to say that with the continued support of all our donors and the grants we received, 
we were able to provide comfort and strength to many families and individuals by paying their rent 
& utilities, their legal fees, buying groceries, buying laptops, and school supplies for their children, 
providing money for transportation, paying for medical insurance and other personal items such as 
winter clothing, etc. MaiFS spent 5 - 8 times more in client assistance during the Pandemic months 
than a normal year.  
 
All this was possible due to the continuous love and support we received from our community. 
Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

Annual Report 2020! 
 
Check out our Annual Report for more information on how MaiFS has continued to widen 
its services and adapted to the new situations, hosting virtual events and keeping our clients' 
spirits up despite the pandemic. 
 
Please click here to view our Annual Report 2020.  

 

  
 

https://maifs.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/ANNUAL-REPORT-2020.pdf


 

Our mailing address is: 
 

MAI FAMILY SERVICES 
32401 W. Eight Mile Rd. 

Livonia, MI 48152 
 

          

International Women's Day! 
 

 
 

                                                                                                   
Thank you for supporting Mai Family Services! 
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